For Immediate Release: February 5. 2020

Contact: Cathy Barr, Director Economic Development (336) 846-5535

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
COUNTY OF ASHE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE is hereby given that the Ashe County Board of Commissioners will hold a public hearing on
Monday, February 17", 2019 at 9:00 a. m. in the County Commissioners’ Meeting Room located on the
third floor of the Ashe County Courthouse, 150 Government Circle, Jefferson NC 28640. The purpose of
the public hearing will be to receive public comments on an economic development proposal to
appropriate $48,000.00 for professional engineering services on Parcel ID 19227-079 located adjacent to
180 Chattyrob Lane property, West Jefferson, NC. The proposed professional services are necessary for
developing an industrial park. This notice is published pursuant to the provisions of NCGS 158-7.1.

This 5" day of February, 2020.

Cathy Barr, Director
Ashe County Economic Development




